
	

 
 

 

 

 

19 September 2017 

UCT confirms attempted library disruption 
 
The University of Cape Town confirms that an attempt was made on Tuesday morning by 
a small group of students to disrupt services in the library. The university is also looking 
into disruptions by the same group to a small number of lectures.  
 
The library was temporarily evacuated but is now in the process of reopening. Members of 
the UCT executive as well as SRC members engaged the disrupters. They have now left 
the library area.  
 
Academic and administrative activities are continuing.  
 
Further updates will be provided if necessary at a later stage.  
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